

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org

March 1, 2023

To: Mayor and Common Council

From: Paul Braun, City Planner / Harbor Master

Subject: 2023 Harbor Assistance Statement of Intentions

Attached is a resolution for the Three Year Harbor Development Statement of Intentions for 2023 – 2025. The Statement of Intentions is due to the Bureau of Harbors and Railroads on or before April 1st.

The 3 Year Harbor - Statement of Intentions qualifies the City and private entities for potential Harbor Assistance Funds that may be available. This resolution and Statement of Intentions are required in order to annually qualify for State financial assistance for potential commercial harbor improvement projects. This resolution does not commit the City to expend any funds whatsoever; it simply makes the City eligible for potential funding. The Harbor Commission recommended approval of the statement of intentions at their February 1, 2023 meeting.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding the resolution for the 3 Year Harbor - Statement of Intentions.

Respectfully, Paul Braun City Planner/Harbor Master

Granicus #: INSERT GRANICUS NUMBER

Attachments: Resolution, Statement of Intentions, Map